CLAUDIA BAEZ
IN SEARCH OF A LOST TIME
8TH October 2014 | ART 3 Gallery

If you haven’t planned your evening yet, you should make a stop
in Bushwick, by ART 3 Gallery for the opening of an exhibition
that brings more than six centuries of art history together into
one room.
Paintings after Proust, curated by Anne Strauss presents the work
of Claudia Baez, who ambitiously produced a series of works
inspired by Marcel Proust. The writer’s monumental work In Search
of a Lost Time discusses in depth the nature of art and mentions
more than a hundred major artists between 14th and 20th Century.
The great masters than have defined the meaning of art in the
past are taken and re-interpreted by Baez, who brilliantly
elaborates well-known masterpieces, placing side by side her debt
to the past and contemporary aesthetics.

The image of the Infanta painted in reference to Diego
Velasquez’s one is a more intimate and sensual interpretation of
the master’s official portrait. If Baez undeniably quotes the
great Spanish in the detailed hair decoration, her work abandons
the solemnity of the past in favor of a more psychological
approach. As viewers, we are offered a direct eye contact with
the subject, which is not more detached from us but rather looks
like

In her interpretation of Renoir’s Moulin de la Galette, Baez
almost plays the role of a director. From the master’s dense
crowd, she decided to focus the attention on few characters,
which she enhances through bright colors and few, clear lines.
The viewer’s eye naturally focuses onthe group in the first row,
where the individuals are deprived of mouths and are forced to
engage in a conversation through gestures.
Ultimately, Baez’s unique talent relies in her capacity to
converse with great masters from the past and to privilege the
expression, gesture and intimacy of the subjects, offering the
public with a new perspective on its own history.
Definitely a fascinating and effective show, do not miss it!
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